
VILLAGE OF HAMPTON 

MUNICIPAL ELECTION – APRIL 1, 2025 
 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 20, 2024 

First day petitions may be circulated by independent candidates and newly formed political parties.  Petitions 

will be available at the Clerk’s Office, 901 4th Street, Hampton, IL  during regular business hours. 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2024 

PETITION FILING BEGINS AT 8:00 AM IN THE VILLAGE CLERK’S OFFICE, 901 4th Street, 

Hampton, IL.  If there should be more than one person in line at 8:00 AM, a lottery will be held following the 

close of filing to determine candidate placement on the ballot.  PETITION FILING CLOSES AT 5:00 PM 

ON MONDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2024.  If there should be more than one person to file between the hours of 

4:00 PM and 5:00 PM on that date, a lottery will be held to determine the final place on the ballot. 

Positions to be elected: VILLAGE PRESIDENT – 4 YEAR TERM 

VILLAGE TRUSTEES (3) – 4 YEAR TERMS 

Signature Requirements: 

Total ballots cast in the last Municipal Election (2023) were 510.  Petition requirements are: 

MINIMUM (5%) = 26   

Questions regarding the Municipal Election should be directed to the State Board of Elections.  Municipal 

Elections are administered by the County Clerks.  A Candidate’s Guide may be obtained by calling the State 

Board of Elections at 312-814-6440 or online at www.elections.state.il.us. 

The Village Clerk’s office merely ACCEPTS candidacy documents.  It is the responsibility of the 

CANDIDATE or the representative of the candidate to ensure that all documents presented are in good order 

and compliant with all appropriate election law.  Neither the Clerk’s office nor the Village of Hampton is 

responsible for the accuracy or legal sufficiency of the filed documents.  Please remember that a 2024 

Statement of Economic Interest must be filed with the Rock Island County Clerk by the close of business 

on November 18, 2024. 

The Village of Hampton provides the above information as a courtesy to interested candidates. The Village 

of Hampton and the Village Clerk make no representations regarding the accuracy or validity of this information. 

Candidates should consult with an attorney before taking action based upon this information. Anyone who uses this 

information or these forms does so at his or her own risk. For further information, candidates should consult an attorney 

or the Illinois State Board of Elections. 

. 

Michelle Reyes 

VILLAGE CLERK 

http://www.elections.state.il.us/

